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December 5, 1979

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. D. F. Ross, Jr. , Director

Bulletins and Orders Task Force
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Docket No. 50-312
Rancho Seco Nuclear Generating Station
Unit No.1

Dear Mr. Ross:

As described in the letter dated November 5, 1979, the

Sacramento Municipal Utility District committed to supply a CRAFT
analysis with sequential AFW flow on December 11, 1979. Babcock
and Wilcox is performing the analysis. The District has been informed
of a two week delay in receipt of this analysis. Therefore, the

final analysis will not be forwarded to you until about December 28,
1979.

Sincerely,

N L '/ /)wll<.. A
) I ~

.

John [ Mattimoe
Assistant General Manager
and Chief Engineer
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